
          
 

ARE YOU INTERESTED IN 
FOOTPATHS, BRIDLEWAYS, 

RESTRICTED BYWAYS? 
 
Devon County Council is carrying out a review of public 
rights of way in Brixton parish. 
 

• Wednesday 26 April 2023 at 7pm in the  
Community Rooms, Brixton St. Mary's 
Primary School, Elliots Hill, Brixton, 
Plymouth, PL8 2AG, as part of the Parish 
Council meeting. 
 

A short talk will be given about the Definitive Map of public 
rights of way and how changes can be made to it, followed 
by questions and discussion. 

 
For further information contact Emily Spurway, 

Devon County Council  
Public Rights of Way Officer, Definitive Map Review, 

emily.spurway@devon.gov.uk  
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